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The Jackson’s Pay It Forward

Foundation assists families who

have children with serious illness or

injury. Their belief is that “paying it

forward” is very influential and they

encourage others to do the same.

The foundation assists families in

our local area and surrounding

communities by lightening the

financial burden caused by serious

illness.

Teri Scott, Jeff Scott, and Mrs. Baldwin 

Mrs. Baldwin submitted Qaya Gordan, a 10th grader at

Lapwai High School, to the foundation for support.

Qaya’s former teacher and Jackson’s aunt teaches 5th

grade at Lapwai Elementary School. Qaya suffered

from complications of a ruptured appendix and is now

in recovery. On behalf of the Lapwai School District,

Qaya, and his family, we would like to thank the

foundation for their amazing generosity. Qaya received

a laptop and $3,000 in Visa gift cards. Keep Qaya in

your thoughts and prayers as he continues to heal.



The Lapwai Community Coalition hosted a Christmas cookie party fundraising event

for the Lapwai Next Gen Youth Council on December 20th. The following day they

delivered the cookies to the elders at the Senior Center and sang carols. A huge

thank you to Danielle Scott for sharing her decorating expertise with the students.

“Committed to Empowering Families to Live an Alcohol and Drug Free Lifestyle”
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11th grader, Jaylie Hillman, helping prepare 

the elementary hallways for 2018
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